Oregon

Kate Brown, Governor

September 2.2, 2021

Tim Foley

429 Country Hill Drive
Roseburg, OR 97471
machlllc@msn.com

RE: Allocation of Conserved Water CW-88

Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St NE, Ste A

Salem, OR 97301

Phone: 503-986-0900

Fax: 503-986-0904
www.Oregon.gov/OWRD

Attached please find a copy of the Final Order Approving Extension of Time for Allocation of
Conserved Water CW-88. This Order extends the deadline for submitting the Notice of

Completion to September 30, 2023.

Please note that the deadline for submission of the Request for Finalization has not been

extended and remains June 30, 2025.

If you have any questions concerning the order, please do not hesitate to contact me at

503-979-9896 or teri.k.hranac@oregon.gov.

Sincerely,

Qansblnae)

Teri Hranac
Allocations of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

cc: CW-88
District #15 Watermaster (via e-mail)

Nathan Reed, Agent, 1113 SE Cass Ave., Roseburg, OR 97470 (email at nreed68@hotmail.com)
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